Dawn Bartel

From: Brian Helminger <brian.helminger@hvmsd.org>

Sent: Tuesday, October 27, 2020 10:04 AM

To: scotts@strategicmunicipal.com; Kevin Skogman

Cc: Dave Casper; Dawn Bartel

Subject: RE: HOVMSD Interceptor Improvements (MEET to SHARE IDEAS)
Scott:

| am available to meet as necessary to continue the discussion on the Interceptor Action Plan. 1 plan to be in the office
each day next week (Nov 2-6) barring any unforeseen issues.

I do believe Dave is back in the Valley area would suggest we make arrangements according to his schedule and
availability.

| did receive the handout via USPS that you referenced below.

Brian Helminger

District Director

Heart of the Valley
Metropolitan Sewerage District
801 Thilmany Road

Kaukauna, Wi 54130

Phone: 920-766-5731

www.hvmsd.org

From: scotts@strategicmunicipal.com <scotts@strategicmunicipal.com>

Sent: Friday, October 16, 2020 8:37 AM

To: David Casper <djc3xx@gmail.com>; Brian M. Helminger <brian.helminger@hvmsd.org>
Subject: HOVMSD Interceptor Improvements (MEET to SHARE IDEAS)

Hi Dave and Brian...

I was going to suggest that we briefly meet later the week when Dave returns

« drop a brief phone call to share dates
we are struggling with our email - we can send - but not receive - sorry for the inconvenience until
our IT resolves this

e we also US mailed a paper copy of Tuesday's handouts to each of your homes

enjoy the colors...
Scott S.

Strategic Municipal Services, Inc.



